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__________________________________________________________________________________
Dok. br. 527B-2018
Public announcement

The Seventh Sarajevo UN World Interfaith Harmony Week 
Musica sacra Bosnae
An evening with the PONTANIMA choir
February 9th (Saturday) 2019 at 19:00 hours

It is our honour to inform you that International Forum Bosnia will be hosting a public concert by the Pontanima Choir in the Sarajevo Old Town Municipality Great Hall (ul. Zelenih beretki br. 4) to start at 19:00 hours on February 9th  (Saturday), 2019.
The Concert will showcase Pontanima's repertoire of sacred music, built up over many years. The programme director is Ivo Marković, one of the founders of Pontanima. The programme draws from the musical traditions of all four of Bosnia's major religious communities- the Jewish, Muslim, and both Catholic and Orthodox Christian.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Concert is part of the programme of the Seventh Sarajevo UN World Interfaith Harmony Week, being organised by International Forum Bosnia in response to the UN General Assembly's initiative of October 20th, 2010. 
The event is free to all members and friends of International Forum Bosnia, the media, and the public. 


Nermina Jusić
IFB Coordinator 
__________________________________________________________________________________
Sarajevo, Sime Milutinovića 10, tel: 033/217-665, 217-670, 217-680, fax: 033/206-484, e-mail: if_bosna@bih.net.ba
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